SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

Meeting Notice

7H/S
Date: Thursda!, November 21, 1974
Speaker: Mr. John Hogg, Mining Geologist. hn spent five years as the

field mapping exploration managep/for Stockdale Exploration, a
subsidary of Anglo-American Mininhg Corporation.

Topic: Geologic Aspects of Diamond £xploration in New South Wales,
Australia.

Time: Social Hour 6:00 PM
Dinner 7:00 PM
Speaker 8:00 P

-Location: Jolly Ox Restaurafit, Mission Valley
881 Camino Del Rio South (South side of Interstate 8 between
Highway 163 apd Mission Center Road)

Reservations: Please cal

Dennis Hannan by 4 PM. Wednesday, November 16, 1974,
at 280-432]. ’

Announcements

Reward!!! A'$¥00.00 reward is being offered to anyone who can give us a tip
that Teads tp/the recovery of the lost(?) AAPG-SEPM-SEG 1974 Baja Field Trip
Guidebooks!/ Please contact Dennis Hannan at 280-4321. :

South Coast Geological Society Field Trip was attended by

jott, Dennis and Bev Hannan, Ray Scaramella, and Al Venton. The
highT¥ght of the one day bus trip on October 12, 1974, was the opportunity
to sge the Portuguese Bend Landslide on the Palos Verdes Peninsula. You
thjnk we have problems; this slide is about 6,000 feet long and 3,000 feet
wyde and still moving!! '

Don Fife has been promoted to a desk job.... he will be reviewing the Hospital
Geologic/Seismic Reports for 0.A.C. He will be tying the strings on a very
interesting field study of the northern ends of the San Jacinto and Elsinore
Fault Zones before he settles into reviewing these reports which now require
the signature of a C.E.G. ‘

The Nominating Committee for 1975 S.D.A.G. officers met on October 24th
and has nominated the following people to direct the activities of the
Association in 1975: : . '

Chairman Dennis Hannan
Vice Chairman Ray Scaramella
Secretary Les Reed
Treasurer Frank Kingery.
Board of Directors:

Bill Ganus

Jerry Pinckney
Ken Sherrod
Mike Hart

Buck Parker

The Election will take place at.our regular meeting on December 19, 1974.

George Moore announces the following new publications available from the
U.S.G.S., Denver, Colorado:

Vedder, J.G., and others, 1974, Pre]imihary Report on the Geology
of the Continential Borderlands of Southern California: U.S. Gol.
Survey Map MF-624, 34p., 9 map sheets, $4.50.

Ziony, J.I., and others, 1974, Pre11minaiy Map ‘Showing Recency of
Faulting in Coastal Southern California: U.S. Geol. Survey Map
MF-585, 8p., 3 map sheets, $1.50.

Bill Elliott is now working for Fugro in Long Beach. He has taken on the
responsibiTities of a project geologist in & fault study of the Juvenile
Hall which was damaged in the 1971 San Fernando Earthquake.





